Friends of the Peninsula Library

Hello Friends of the Peninsula Library!

We are pleased to announce that the Friends of the Library Bizarre Bazaar Table is back for the Fall season. We have plenty of items to browse through where you name your price. All donations go to support the library with current needs such as:

- Library newsletter (printing and postage)
- Sponsoring programs for Children and Adults
- Purchasing library items (such as book ends, book trucks, stools, out door benches etc.) as requested by the Library Staff
- The Book Sale Room
- Movie License so the Library can show movies in the library

Thank you for all your continued support to the Friends of the Library and to the Peninsula Library! We appreciate all of you!

Friends of the Library Membership 2022
Please Print. Return this form to Peninsula Library by hand or mail.
I wish to be a Friend of The Peninsula Library. Enclosed is my membership contribution of
Seniors \$2 Students \$2 Individual \$5 Family \$10
I would like to make an extra donation of \$to help the Friends finance the printing and postage of the library newsletter.
Name
Address
City State Zip-code
The Friends of the Peninsula Library is a 501(c)(3) organization recognized by the IRS.
Please make checks payable to: <i>Friends of the Peninsula Library, PO Box 58, Peninsula, OH 44264</i>